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Low lands on Patrol 2026 
International Police Association section Limburg (Netherlands) and Antwerpen (Belgium) are 

proudly presenting ‘Low Lands on Patrol 2026’. The event will take place from 12 April 2026 

until 20 April 2026.  

This event is meant to strengthen the IPA slogan  ‘Servo per Amikeco’. The event itself is a 

cooperation between the ‘Low Countries’ (Netherlands, Belgium).  Our main objective is to 

make the IPA interesting for the ‘youth’ and attract new members worldwide. IPA is a unique 

organisation with a lot of possibilities. We would like to give young members the chance to 

make friendships all over the world.  

Schedule*  

Sunday 12 April 2026  

Arrival 

Monday 13 April 2026 

Visit Dutch police  

Visit military police  

Visit Belgian police  

Tuesday 14 April 2026  

Visit police stables 

Visit dog handler  

Wednesday 15 April 2026  

Visit riot police 

Thursday 16 April 2026 

Visit Royal and Diplomatic Security Service 

Visit police training centre 

Friday 17 April 2026  

Ride along 

Saturday 18 April 2026  

Touristic 

Sunday 19 April 2026  

Leisure day 

  

Monday 20 April 2026  

Departure 

 

 

*  Schedule is subject to change 



Accommodation: 

The accommodation is a 12 persons detached house in the Venlo region.  

Participation conditions: 

The participant of this event should be able to speak and understand the English language. 

The participant needs to be in active duty.  

Maximum numbers of participants:   10 

Maximum age of participants:   40 years old 

Deadline:      1 December 2025 

The following is included for the participants and provided by IPA Netherlands and IPA 

Belgium: 

- Accommodation 

- Meals (Breakfast, lunch and Dinner) 

- Tours and entrance fees as described in the program 

- Local transfer from nearby train station Venlo  

The following costs are for the participants or invited IPA section (not included): 

- Travel (to and from the Netherlands/ train station Venlo) 

- All other costs that are not mentioned (Visa, Travel insurance etc.) 

By submitting to this event all participants agree that there will be pictures taken and video 

recording during the event. These pictures and videos will be used for promotional purposes 

of the IPA. All represented sections will get access to these pictures and videos to use them 

only for IPA purposes. 

 

If you are interested in this event please write an e-mail to: Limburg-noord@ipa-nederland.nl 

* If you do not work with the police but you are an IPA member please list your employer 

and a photocopy of your credentials for that employer.  

The following data should submitted in the e-mail: 

- Name 

- Residence (Country) 

- Police force* 

- Motivation 

- Photocopy of Passport (or within EU ID-card) 

- Photocopy of Police identification credentials* 

- Photocopy of latest IPA membership card 

You can apply to this event until 1 December 2025. After this date we will inform the 

participants who got accepted for this event. 

International Police Association Limburg / Antwerpen 
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